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STATE OF HAWAl‘l
CAMPAIGN SPENDING COMMISSION

235 SOUTH BERETANM STREET. ROOM 300
HONOLULU. HAWAII 96813

February 7, 2013

TO: The Honorable Karl Rhoads, Chair
House Committee on Judiciary

The Honorable Sharon E. Har, Vice Chair
House Committee on Judiciary

Members of the House Committee on Judiciary

FROM: Kristin Izumi-Nitao, Executive Director \’/‘
Campaign Spending Commission

SUBJECT: Testimony on H.B. N0. 595, Relating to Campaign Finance

Friday, February 8, 2013
2:00 p.m., Conference Room 325

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this bill. The Campaign Spending
Commission (“Commission”) takes no position on this bill but offers the following comments.

This bill amends Hawaii Revised Statutes §11-362 by limiting contributions to a
noncandidate committee from persons who are not residents of Hawaii to thirty percent of the
total contributions received by the noncandidate committee in each election period. In the 2012
election period, only forty noncandidate committees received contributions from nonresidents in
excess of thirty percent of total contributions. This is less than one-fourth of the roughly 190
noncandidate committees that were registered with the Commission in that election period. The
majority of contributions to noncandidate committees came from Hawaii residents. The impact
of this bill will be minimal.



har2-Vincent

From: mailing|ist@capito|.hawaii.gov
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 5:46 PM
To: JUDtestimony
Cc: tabraham08@gmai|.com
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB595 on Feb 8, 2013 14:00PM’

HB595
Submitted on: 2/7/2013
Testimony for JUD on Feb 8, 2013 14:00PM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
| Troy Abraham Individual Support No l

Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearinq_, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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